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Subject:  Red Apple Pre-School Room Rental 
  
A BOE member has asked for this topic to be added to our agenda.  To 
summarize, Red Apple asked me what the possibilities might be for us to 
rent them a few rooms next year.  I investigated and found that we were 
able to do this for one year for 8.5% of their profits according to our 
current rental agreement.  We had the rooms available for this next year 
and any concerns regarding their personnel, their methods for 
communication, use of our office staff, and drop off/pick up times were 
discussed.  Community members had previously suggested that we try this 
type of rental and I could see no reason we should not give it a chance to see 
if it would work.  We will not know what the 8.5% dollar amount will be until 
we see what the enrollment for this program will be closer to September.     


